
Update sand drifts

Dear customer,

The track on the route between Maasvlakte-Yangtzehaven is cleared of sand and available for planned train traffic to 
the Euromax terminal. 

If you have any questions regarding specific containers/bookings, please do not hesitate to contact our customer 
service directly.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 12.05.2020


